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June 7, 2021

Michael Coe
Director
Energy Resilience Division of the Office of Electricity
U.S. Department of Energy
Mailstop OE-20, Room 8G-042
1000 Independence Avenue SW
Washington, DC 20585

Sent by email: ElectricSystemEO@hq.doe.gov

Re: Response to RFI on Ensuring the Continued Security of the United States Critical Electric Infrastructure

To whom it may concern:

We respectfully submit the concepts following this cover letter for consideration regarding the subject RFI.  

Yours Truly,
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President and CEO
VR Ulysses, Inc.
360-393-0714
tom.malone@vrulysses.com
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